
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 have had a super first week back in school and have enjoyed spending time with 
their new teacher Miss Haslam. In maths the children were learning about one more and 
one less, in phonics we have been learning the sounds ‘sh’ and ‘r’ and in Understanding 
the World children have had lots of fun engaging with space related activities. 

“There were 4 people on the bus, 
Alex got off and now there are 3 
children left!” Ella 

Charlotte made a super rocket from magnetic 
polyhedrons. Sarvan enjoyed collaging the moon 
for our class display. 


